
ROLAND TOWNSHIP 

REORGANIZATION MEETING - MARCH 15, 2022 

 

 
The March 15, 2022, Roland Township Board Reorganization Meeting was called to order by Clerk Glenore 
Gross at 7:42 pm after the close of the Annual Meeting at the Quilt Inn, with Supervisors David Thompson, 
Michael Sivertson and Mike Hall attending. Vern Jacobson and John Warberg were absent. Clerk called for 
nominations for chairman, vice chairman, road overseers. 
 
MOTION by Michael S to nominate Vern Jacobson as Chairman, 2nd by David T. Approved.  
 
MOTION by David T to nominate Mike Hall as Vice Chairman, 2nd by Michael S. Approved. 
  
MOTION by David T to keep road overseers the same (Mike H, David T), 2nd by Michael S. Approved. 
 
Board agreed to continue meeting the 2nd Mondays each month. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Glenore Gross, Clerk 
 
 
 


